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NITOP January 2012: There Is Still Time to Register

Registration is still open as of Novermber 15, 2011, for the 34th Annual National Institute on the
Teaching of Psychology, January 3-6, 2012, at the TradeWinds Island Grand Hotel in St. Pete Beach,
Florida. For the full program, other details about the conference, and to register, visit www.nitop.org.

If you do not wish to register online, the PDF registration form can be downloaded from www.nitop.org,
filled in on your computer, and sent by e-mail to the conference registrar, Bety Heggemeir
(bjh@illinois.edu), by Fax to (217) 355-8668, or by mail to the conference office: National Institute on
the Teaching of Psychology, 2303 Naples Court, Champaign, IL 61822. Questions may be directed to
Joanne Fetzner at (217) 398-6969 or jfetzner@illinois.edu.

THE 34th ANNUAL NATIONAL INSTITUTE ON THE TEACHING OF PSYCHOLOGY, co-
sponsored by the Association for Psychological Science and the University of South Florida Department
of Psychology, will be held January 3-6, 2012, at the TradeWinds Island Grand Hotel, in St. Pete Beach,
Florida. Registration is limited to 375 participants; early registration is highly recommended. Poster
session proposals should be received by October 1, 2011 to guarantee space in the program, although
later submissions from registered participants will be considered if poster space remains available. The
preliminary conference program includes several morning workshops on the first day, three poster
sessions, three participant idea exchanges, social hours, book and software displays, and about 35
featured speakers, well-known for their excellence in teaching psychology. Additional program details
will be available after May 1, 2011. The conference registration fee is $515 which will also include
buffet breakfasts and lunches, refreshments at coffee breaks and poster sessions, and an evening
reception. For more information, contact Joanne Fetzner, National Institute on the Teaching of
Psychology, 2303 Naples Court, Champaign, IL 61822, or by phone at 217/398-6969 or email at
jfetzner@illinois.edu; WWW: http://www.nitop.org.
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